
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Parent/Carer  
 
 
 
18th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
Easter Revision Sessions 

 
 
In the Sixth Form at Aston Manor Academy we have a clear commitment to ensuring 
that all students are provided with the chance to achieve the best possible outcomes 
from their courses of study. 
 
In view of the upcoming Summer Examinations, your son/daughter is required to 
attend the Easter Revision Sessions on the days and times as shown on the 
attached timetable for the subjects they are studying. This is a purely supportive 
measure to ensure that they are afforded the best opportunity to fulfil their potential.  
 
For students who are on Assertive Mentoring they must also attend on Thursday 
28th March 2024 to complete any outstanding coursework and revision with Mrs 
Barlow (Sixth Form KS5 Mentor). 
 
If you need any further information regarding the above, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on the school number. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr D Preston  

Assistant Head Teacher Sixth Form   

 

 
 
 
 
 


